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The kingdom of God has come: 
Repent, and believe in the good news. 

 
 

Mark 1 

PASTOR’S MESSAGE 

GUIDE TO GIVING 2018 YTD 2017 YTD 
 

Collections   $   18,711 $   16,981 
 

OUR PILGRIMAGE OF FAITH  
Parish Diocesan Goal      Donations & Pledges Received 
  

     $    84,250   $    84,628 

 
St. Charles Garnier Parish has purchased a parish-wide subscription 
to an on-line Catholic service called FORMED.  This subscription 
allows any parishioner to register FREE OF CHARGE to the 
FORMED network of Catholic videos, audios and e-books, giving 
each parishioner access to entertaining movies, faith formation  
programs for adults, children and youth, inspiring Bible Stories and  
seasonal reflections, and so much more. We are providing this  
service for FREE to encourage our parishioners to learn and grow in 
their faith both at home and in informal discussion groups. 
 
It all begins by signing up.   
Visit us at https://stcharlesgarnier.formed.org.  Don’t forget to 
download the free iOS or Android App. to put FORMED at your 
fingertips.  Once you see the wide selection of resources that are 
open to you and to each member of your family, we hope you will 
help us spread the word to all the people in our parish.  Having  
taken out a parish-wide subscription, it is in our interest to make 
sure it is as widely used as possible. 
 
Some of the programming takes only a few minutes of your time.  
The weekly reflections on the Sunday Readings are under five 
minutes long and are an excellent way to get ready for Mass.  A  
program on heaven, call VITA, is an incredible three minutes long, 
but leaves you spellbound.  A third program, called ANIMA, in three 
12 minute segments, offers an inspirational look at our faith and the 
way it draws us into relationship. 
 
We would love to have your feedback.  Share the programs and  
resources with others.  Access it together with friends.  Form a 
group using the materials provided.  Let us know if you need help.  
We hope to promote specific programming, organizing discussion 
groups, but most of all the parish wants to assist you in making 
2018 the year you take a step in faith. 
 

 
Fraternally in Christ, 
 
 
Fr. Bart van Roijen 

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

Monday Jan. 22  8:30 am Int. Marlene Hughes 

Tuesday  Jan. 23  8:30 am   Ken Nicholls 

Wednesday  Jan. 24  8:30 am   Alice Beaudet 

Thursday         Jan. 25  8:30 am   Margaret Taylor 

Friday Jan. 26  8:30 am Int. Prayer Shawl Ministry 

Saturday   Jan. 27  5:00 pm   Martin Segbeaya 

Sunday  Jan. 28 

 8:30 am   Ivan Mlikotic 

10:30 am Int. Murdo MacKinnon 

 7:00 pm Parishioners of 
St. Charles Garnier 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: 

1st Reading:  Deuteronomy 18:15-20 
2nd Reading  1 Corinthians 7:32-35 
Gospel:   Mark 1:21-28 



PASTORAL CARE OF THE SICK 

If you are hospitalized, please be sure to identify yourself as 
Catholic when being admitted.  Family members are also 
asked to notify the parish office of shut-ins and hospitalized 
parishioners.  
For emergencies while you are a patient in the hospital—call 
the Chaplaincy Phone 250-878-1502.  

REMEMBER OUR CATHOLIC SCHOOLS! 

St. Joseph Elementary and Immaculata High provide the  Catholic 
families of our parish (and many others) a superior Catholic educa-
tional experience for all grades K-12.   
If providing a Catholic education for your family matters, go to 
www.kelownacatholic.org for more information. 
 
St. Charles Garnier School Board Rep.  Rita Smith 
 
Immaculata High    250-762-2730 
St. Joseph Elementary    250-763-3371 
Our Lady of Lourdes Elementary School  250-768-9008 
Kelowna Catholic Independent Schools         250-448-2725  
               or  250-762-2905 
Fax: 1-866-964-3858            Website:  www.kelownacatholic.org 

PERPETUAL ADORATION Chapel Group at ICC would like to   

request anyone who will be willing to spend at least one hour a week 
in our Adoration Chapel to please call Betty Chipeur at 250-860-6444.  
We need more people who are willing and generous for night time 
Adoration from 8:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS BREAKFASTS 
MONTHLY SCHEDULE—September through June 

First Sunday of the Month 
Immaculate Conception Church       
and  

Corpus Christi Parish 

Second Sunday of the Month 

St. Pius X Parish 

Third Sunday of the Month 

Our Lady of Lourdes Parish 
Last Sunday of the Month 

St. Charles Garnier Parish 

MASS TIMES 
Monday to Friday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30 am 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  5:00 pm 
Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:30am,  10:30am & 7:00 pm  
     
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament after 8:30 am Mass every  
    First Friday of the month. 
RECONCILIATION 
Saturday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .4:30—4:45 pm 
Sunday . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  8:00—8:15 am &  10:00—10:15 am 
ALSO BY APPOINTMENT  - please call Fr. Bart 778-478-6288 
 

BAPTISM—Baptisms take place during one of the weekend Mass-

es. Baptism Preparation is required for the first child that is baptized 
in this parish. Please contact us a couple of months  in advance of 
desired date. 
 

MARRIAGE—Please contact our Parish Office at least 6 months in 

advance for potential booking—250-860-6776 or email:  
charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

ROOTED IN FAITH 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL NEEDS YOUR HELP 

MASS AT BIG WHITE 

 Rooted in Faith – Praying for our Catholic Schools will be mov-
ing to lunch time!  What a great way to boost up your mid day. 
Join us for 25 minutes on Mondays at Immaculata Regional 
High School chapel at 12:30. Everyone is wel-
come.  Cover our schools with prayer and nourish 
your soul. The next few dates are January 22,  
February 5, 19 and 26.  We look forward to pray-
ing with you. 

Does anyone have a car to donate to SSVP for a young single 
mom with two children under 3 who has fled an abusive rela-
tionship?  She has no funds to buy a car but feels she can man-
age monthly insurance payments. 
St. Vincent de Paul would provide you with a tax receipt for 
the resale value of the car.  If you can help, please contact Pat 
Lever 250-859-2125 or email patlever81@gmail.com. 

2018 BOOK OFFERING ENVELOPES 

The 2018 offering envelopes  are available for pick up from the 
table in the FOYER.  Please note that the information shown 
on the label is what will be printed on your tax receipt.  Please 
check this carefully and let us know of any errors or changes as 
soon as possible.  If you are participating in the monthly SAG 
(preauthorized giving) you will still need to pick up your enve-
lopes as you will want to use your envelopes for the Special 
Collections which are not covered by your regular SAG dona-
tion. 

Big White Mass - every Sunday @ 3:30PM, starting Sunday, 
December 17th & concluding Sunday, April 1st, 2018—Easter  
Sunday.   
Mass will be held in the staff lunch room, upstairs in the main 
ski rental building (watch for signs). 

THANK YOU FROM FREEDOM’S DOOR 

We at Freedom’s Door would like to extend to you a big thank you 
for all of your generosity to the men of Freedom’s Door.  Your gifts 
at Christmas time are such a blessing and extend to our men the 
message that we all are a gift and a part of the body of Christ that 
we celebrate at this joyful time of the year.  You have extended to 
us so many charitable offerings over the years and we humbly 
express to you our gratitude for being such a good and generous 
Friend Of Freedom’s Door.  Love you!! 

CARDS FOR KIDS 

Thank you for your support. So far this school year, we have 
raised over $8,600 for St. Joseph Catholic Elementary School – 
a 9% increase over last year! Cards will be available for pur-
chase after the masses January 27/28. If you would like more 
information about this amazing fundraising program, please 
check out our web site: www.stjosephkelowna.ca/cards-for-
kids.php 



HAITIAN CELEBRATION 

Caribbean Kanaval – January 26, 

2018  
TICKETS NOW ON SALE!  

 
 
 
 

Escape the cold and come into the heat!   Join us for Kanaval - 
a Haitian celebration and all ages event of fun and entertain-
ment!   Enjoy games of chance and skill, entertainment and 
dancing by DJ Jeff Haymaker, and a Haitian Marketplace.   Pro-
ceeds support schools in Haiti sponsored by Immaculate Con-
ception Church and Haiti in My Heart, a Canadian registered 
charity.  Tickets - $15/adult; $5 age 18 and under.  Buy tickets 
online: https://www.haitiinmyheart.ca  or in person at Immac-
ulate Conception Church office, 839 Sutherland Avenue. 

CAREER OPPORTUNITIES 

The Catholic Independent Schools of the Nelson Diocese 
(CISND) invites applications at this time for the following posi-
tions effective immediately: 
Immaculata Regional High School, Kelowna: 
Certified Education Assistant 
St. Joseph Elementary School, Kelowna: 
Primary Grade Classroom Teacher 
All CISND Schools – Teachers On Call 
Positions available for the 2018-19 school year: 
Immaculata High School – French Teacher 
St. Joseph, Kelowna – Learning Assistance Teacher 
St. Joseph, Kelowna - Classroom Teacher, this is a maternity 
leave position 
View the diocesan school website www.cisnd.ca for posting 
details, application documents and process. 

RETROUVAILLE 

K OF C ANNUAL SERVICE BANQUET 

We invite you to join us, the Knights of Columbus at our 44th 
annual service club banquet (Brotherhood Banquet) on 
Wednesday, February 7, 2018 at the Rutland Centennial Hall, 
180 Rutland Road. 
The evening will start with dinner at 6:30 followed by introduc-
tion of dignitaries and guest speaker.  Cost $18/per person 
(payable at the door).  Everyone welcome.  For more infor-
mation call Vic 250-860-7612. 

MOVIE NIGHT 

Our next movie night with Fr. Ron 
Dechant, OMI will be on Monday, 
January 22, 2018 at 7:00 pm in the 
hall. 
The movie will be “Don Bosco -The 
True Story of the Apostle of Youth.” 
Don Bosco is the inspiring and true 
story of a brave and holy priest 
whose single-handed battle to save 
the children of the streets inspired 
the formation of the Salesians, which 
is now a world-wide religious order 
that carries on his work with youth everywhere.  Blessed with 
tremendous gifts, a creative imagination and a great sense of 
humour, Bosco has a winning way with youth and was a bril-
liant educator.  113 minutes. 

CATHOLIC HEALTH ASSOCIATION BURSARY 

The Catholic Health Association of BC will be awarding two 
bursaries valued at $250 each to two 2018 graduating students 
who are enrolled in Catholic secondary schools, or who are 
members of BC or Yukon parishes and enrolled in public sec-
ondary schools, or who are home-schooled.  Students are 
asked to submit a 500-word essay that demonstrates an 
awareness and understanding of the significance of Spirituality 
in Health Care.  Submissions must be received on or before 
March 9, 2018.  For further details, please refer to the poster 
on display in the vestibule of the church or check the CHABC 
website at www.chabc.bc.ca under News and Events. 

A Lifeline for Marriage – Retrouvaille helps couples through diffi-

cult times in their marriages. It provides the tools you need to get 
your marriage back on track. You will rediscover each other and exam-
ine your lives together in a new and positive way. This program has 
helped thousands of couples experiencing all kinds of marital prob-
lems, from simple apathy or resentment to infidelity or even separa-
tion. For confidential information or to register for the program near 
Vancouver commencing the weekend of April 20 – 22, 2018,  
call  604-530-6710 and leave a number for us to call back, email  
vancouverbc@retrouvaille.org or visit  www.retrouvaille.org. Rachel’s Corner      

"You never go away from us, yet we have difficulty in return-
ing to You. Come, Lord, stir us up and call us back. Kindle 
and seize us. Be our fire and our sweetness. Let us love. Let 
us run." 

- St. Augustine   

Has it felt sometimes like God has abandoned you? Or is it 
just beyond what you can handle to ponder reconciling with 
Him? Let God do the hard part! He is ready and yearns to 
hold you in His arms again! Join us on a Rachel’s Vineyard™ 
Retreat.    

   Healing After Abortion 
info@rachelsvineyardkelowna.com  762-2273 

www.RachelsVineyardKelowna.com 
Like us on Facebook: Rachel’s Vineyard Kelowna 

VOCATION LIVE-IN 

On the weekend of February 16-18, there will be a Vocation 
Live-In for boys or young men interested in the priesthood or 
the consecrated life, at the Seminary of Christ the King, Mis-
sion, BC.  For more information call 604-826-8715. 

mailto:info@rachelsvineyardkelowna.com
http://www.RachelsVineyardKelowna.com


WORD ON FIRE! Course titled: "The Eucharist" takes a deeper 
look at the "source and summit" of our Faith, the Eucharist.   
Bishop Barron brings to light the Blessed Sacrament's reality as 
a sacred meal, the sacrifice necessary for communion with God 
and most importantly as a real presence with Christ.  Dates: 
Course is 6 weeks running every Sunday starting Feb. 18th 
through March 25th from 7-8:45pm at Our Lady of Lourdes 
Church.  Cost is $20.00 which covers course material.   
NO space limitation.  However, the books were pre-ordered 
and material is limited to the first 20 people who 
register.   
Pre- register with Dan at 613-985-5911 or Vittoria at 
250-801-9493 by January 28th.  

YOUNG ADULT COURSE WORLD YOUTH DAY PANAMA 2019—NELSON DIOCESE 

The next World Youth Day will take place in Panama City,  
Panama.   
Young people between the ages of 18-35 are invited to join 
Pope Francis and young people from across the world in this 
celebration of faith.  If you are interested in being part of the 
Nelson Diocese pilgrimage group lead by Fr. Gerald, please 
contact Michelle Robertson at robertson@aquinas.org 
  



Would you like to be contacted by one of our parish groups? 
 

CWL        Music      
Knights of Columbus    Reader    
St. Vincent de Paul       Usher             
R.C.I.A.          Altar Servers        
Sacristan (Set up for Mass)    
  

Would you like to pick up Sunday Offertory Envelopes from the 

ledge in the foyer next week?         Yes No  
 

The label will have your name on it, the number identifies you and a 
tax receipt will be sent to you at the address that you  registered with.        



CANADIAN FOOD FOR CHILDREN. . . Martha Calderer . . .236-420-1970  
CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-860-4393 
CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-491-1088 
CURSILLO  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . John Schlosser. . . . . . . . 250-764-7007 
DIOCESE OF NELSON—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . .250-448-2725 
ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-764-4333 
FREEDOM’S DOOR  . . . . . . . freedomsdoor@shaw.ca. . . . . . 250-717-0472  
GRIEF TO GRACE . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-878-7603 
KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-862-8202 
OZANAM HOUSE . . . .hope@ozanamhouse.com . . . .  250-762-4673(HOPE) 
PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-763-2112 
RACHEL’S VINEYARD . . info@rachelsvineyardkelowna.com . . . . .250-762-2273 
REACH OUT YOUTH COUNSELLING  & FAMILY SERVICES  250-763-7892 

WELCOME NEW PARISHIONERS!        
Please complete this form and leave it in the collection basket or at the Parish Office.  

  

Name(s):______________________________________________________       New Parishioner:      Information Change:  

Address: ___________________________________________________________________ Postal Code: __________________  

Phone: ______________________________________________  Email: _____________________________________________  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

       
 You may also register on-line @  
www.stcharlesgarnier.ca where you can   

sign up for the bulletin to be emailed to you each week. 

Please remember: 

OUR CHURCH IS A    SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,  after-shave or heavily scented  
personal care products 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING ITEMS TO BE INCLUDED IN THE BULLETIN IS THURSDAY NOON. 




CHILDREN  

Name(s) D.O.B.— (yyyy/mm/dd) 

  

  

  

  

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office 250-860-6776 or: 

Altar Servers . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 
Campus Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   email: ubco.focus@gmail.com 
Children’s Liturgy . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  children@stcharlesgarnier.ca  
Eucharistic Ministers . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Dave Crane        250-861-4085 
Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. . . . . . . . .  Ethel Robidoux  250-860-2101 
Moms & Tots Group  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Lindsay Rowe    778-478-1133 
Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  JoAnn Young      250-764-0485 
Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 
Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Flo Pasutto        250-764-8716 
Safe Environment Coordinator . . . . .  Bob Fortier        250-861-8709 
     or email: frolics41@yahoo.ca 
Security Patrol. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 
Ushers  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Gino Servedio   250-764-3182 

CONTACT NUMBERS 

PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 

BICYCLES FOR HUMANITY . . . .Keith Germaine . . . . . . . .250-764-2942 
 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 
  Meet second Tuesday of the month at 9:30 am 
  President: . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Marion Schneider . . . . . . . . . 250-860-8381  
  Membership inquiries: . . . Benita Spencer  . . . . . . . . . . . 250-868-8608 
 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . . . Christina Hidalgo . . . . .250-872-9776 
 

FR. PANDOSY 4TH DEGREE ASSEMBLY—Knights of Columbus 
  Meet third Sundays of the month at 2:30 pm 
  Inquiries . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gino Servedio. . . . . . . . 250-764-3182 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 
  Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   
  Grand Knight: . . . .Davy Janko . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-980-8727 
   Email: djanko@stcharleskoc.com 

  Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses last Sunday  
  of each month, September to June 
   
 

PRAYER TO ST. PEREGRINE 
  The Secular Franciscans are holding prayer sessions for those afflicted   
  with cancer and other diseases on one Monday of each month.   
  Contact Christine for dates and times. All are welcome.  If you have    
  friends or family members with cancer, add them to our list, as we  
  pray daily for them. 
  Christine—250-768-5274—email: cbreevesac@shaw.ca 
 

SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER - “The Little Flowers of St. Francis Fraternity”  

  Meet second Sunday of the month at 12:30 pm in St. Charles Garnier Hall. 

  Maria - 778-214-2705    
 

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-860-2536 
  Meet second and fourth Wednesdays at 9:00 am 

  First Sunday of each month—SSVP donations 

MINISTRY COORDINATORS 

mailto:freedomsdoor@shaw.ca

